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To whom it may concern,

I am writing in response to the concerning news that our Qld Govt is trying to pass The
Extension to the Emergency Bill. 

I am totally opposed to the extension of this government's unconstitutional abuse of our
freedom of choice for a coronavirus that, as its name suggests, is no worse than a seasonal
flu. Current protocols include going home and taking cold medication and this does not
warrant an extension to the tyrannical powers that we've been victim to these past 2 years. 

Many have lost their businesses and/or their jobs and the segregation in our society is
more reflective of communist China than the democratic & free society that we have
assumed Qld to be.

There has been a huge exaggeration of covid numbers and the fear campaign driven by
government bureaucrats and media is disgraceful.

I know I speak on behalf of many people who are growing more disillusioned and angered
by this farce.

Yours sincerely,
Sharon Stoodley
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